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lé March 2012

Subject:  Notification for "Romania — Turkey High Voltage Direct Current (HVDC)
Interconnection Link"

DEAR MR. BORBELY,

In reply to received a notification and a project presentation report, based on Art. 3, Para 3 of the
Convention on Environmental Impact Assessment in a Transboundary Context I would like to
inform you that the Republic of Bulgaria is not intending to participate in a EIA procedure for this
project.

[ avail myself of the opportunity to renew the assurances of my highest consideration and our
willingness for the fruitful cooperation.

Sincerely Yours,

Nona Karadjova

H. E. Mr. LASZLO BORBELY
Minister of Environment and Forestry
of Romania
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